
PRO-LIFE MEASURES SHOT DOWN
On  January  11,  all  but  two  congressional  Democrats  voted
against a bill that would mandate medical care for infants
born alive following a botched abortion (one voted with the
Republicans and one voted present).

The Born-Alive Survivors Protection Act says that an infant
born alive following an abortion is a “legal person for all
purposes under the laws of the United States,” and as such
must be attended to by medical staff or transported to a
nearby hospital for care.

Democrats offered two arguments against the bill: (a) they
said it is already illegal for doctors and nurses not to care
for any individual, therefore no new legislation is necessary,
and (b) it may actually be dangerous to transport an infant to
a hospital.

When  it  comes  to  combating  racial  discrimination,  or
discrimination against LGBT persons, Democrats can never get
enough legislation on the books, but for some reason when it
comes to infants born alive following a botched abortion, no
new laws are necessary.

On the same day Democrats voted against the bill to provide
health care for babies who survive an abortion, they voted
against  a  resolution  condemning  violence  against  crisis
pregnancy centers and churches following the overturning of
Roe  v.  Wade.  Yet  these  sites  have  been  firebombed  and
vandalized  by  Jane’s  Revenge  and  others.

Not a good sign. Votes like this should not be along party
lines.

https://www.catholicleague.org/pro-life-measures-shot-down/

